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Fax (573) 682-5956
January 4, 2023
RE:  Water Dept. Slaker Malfunction
This letter is to inform you of a malfunction of the lime slaker at the City’s Water Plant. The lime slaker is one part of the water treatment process that softens the City's water. The slaker is currently inoperable and the city is looking at options. The City of Centralia will be working towards a remedy as quickly as feasible. 
While the lime slaker is down, the water supply will not be softened. Unsoftened water is safe for drinking and does not require boiling. The City’s water will still be treated, tested and kept within DNR safe drinking water standards. Residents will be able to continue using/consuming water from the tap as they normally do. The only change to the city water supply is that it is unsoftened. Depending upon water usage, residents will notice a difference in the hardness of the water in approximately 1-2 weeks.

Feel free to contact city hall staff, Water Foreman Aaron Kroeger, or Public Works & Utilities Director Matthew Rusch at 573-682-2139, should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tara Strain
Tara Strain
City Administrator
